Peter Pham

From: Sarah e [

Sent: Thursday, 4 March 2021 2:35 PM

To: Peter Pham

Cc: Christine Gough; Robert Cologna

Subject: RE: HPRM: Request for Council comment - Gateway Review - 355 and 375 Church

Street, Parramatta

Hi Peter,

As you note, Council has written a letter of support for this Post Gateway Review detailing why we support the request.
We do not have anything further to add.

Council officers are happy to elaborate on any points in that letter or the relevant LPP/Council reports as required. We
are also happy to attend meetings as part of the Review process if DPIE or IPC feel this would be of assistance.

Kind regards,
Sarah

From: Peter Pham < -

Sent: Friday, 26 February 2021 4:59 PM
To: Robert Cologna >

Cc: Sarah Baker >: Christine Gough _>

Subject: HPRM: Request for Council comment - Gateway Review - 355 and 375 Church Street, Parramatta

*** EXTERNAL EMAIL] Stop and think before opening attachments, clicking on links or responding. ***

Hi Robert,

Please find attached a request for Council comment regarding a Gateway Determination review request the
Department received on 29 January 2021 for 355 and 375 Church Street, Parramatta. The Gateway Determination
review request is seeking a review of the conditions imposed dated 13 November 2020 (PP_2020_COPAR_008_00). |
understand that Council has provided a letter of support to the proponent’s Gateway Review request, however, due to
process - the Department is required to request Council’s views formally.

The Gateway review request and supporting documents can be downloaded in the OneDrive link below:

Please let me know if you have issues with accessing the link.
It would be appreciated if Council could submit comments to me by 19 March 2021.

Thanks,

Peter Pham
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of
the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to
demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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